

Harmonize Academy

Harmonize Academy

7 Phillimore Road Liverpool L6 6DL

Principal: Mrs Marie McConville

T: 0151 203 1934

E: admin@harmonizeacademy.org W: www2.1st April 2023emy.org

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to inform you that the National Education Union (NEU) intend to carry out further industrial action over the national pay offer to teachers. **Members of the NEU intend to strike on Thursday 27**th **April and Tuesday 2**nd **May 2023.**

For Liverpool schools, this means intended strike action is due to take place on both these days.

The nature of this action will impact each school differently. We have a number of teachers taking industrial action and have therefore conducted our own risk assessment to determine whether we are able to open. We intend to open for a half day for all students and will provide food for them before they leave on that day.

Whilst I understand this action may cause difficulties for some families, I would like to recognise the hard work and commitment teachers and school staff constantly show to the children of our school and any decision will not be taken lightly. The commitment of our teachers to your children remains as high as ever.

Year 9 and Year 11 students:

On Thursday 27^{th} April and Tuesday 2^{nd} May 2023 your child will attend school between 9am-11:10am

Year 10 students:

On Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May 2023 your child will attend school between 11:20am – 1:30pm

If your child travels to school by taxi, we will contact you separately if the above times need to change as on previous strike days.

Kind regards,

Mrs Marie McConville

Mare M. Caville

Principal





